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Thank you in advance for your cooperation and continued partnership. 

 

Purpose of this communication: 

We are writing to inform you that the FDA has issued notice of a voluntary recall by Abbott of certain 
lots of 2 fluid ounce/59 milliliters bottles of Ready-to-Feed liquid products for infants and children, 
including the brands Similac Pro-Total Comfort, Similac 360 Total Care, Similac 360 Total Care Sensitive, 
Similac Special Care 24, Similac Stage 1, Similac NeoSure, Similac Water (sterilized) and Pedialyyte 
Electrolyte Solution due to a small percentage of bottles (less than 1%) in the recalled lots have bottle 
caps that may not have sealed completely which could result in spoilage. The products included in the 
recall were manufactured at the Columbus, Ohio manufacturing facility. This recall does not include any 
other liquid or powder formula brands or other nutrition products produced in Abbott’s Columbus 
facility or elsewhere within Abbott’s global nutrition manufacturing network, and does not include any 
amino acid-based formulas or metabolic nutrition formulas.  

 

What do I need to do? 

 Please review the following recall notice: FDA MedWatch - Certain Lots of Ready-to-Feed Liquid 

Products by Abbott (govdelivery.com) 

 Notify impacted patients and facilitate the repair, replacement and/or resolution of the recall, 

according to the guidelines issued by the manufacturer in the FDA notification. 

 Confirm if you have any CareCentrix patients affected by this recall and notify the CareCentrix 

Quality Department by faxing information to: 919-792-6718 Attn: Quality Department. 
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